Ann Arbor City Council Regular Session: October 6, 2016

Email Redactions List Pursuant to Council Resolution R-09-386

A B C | D | E | F G
Received
Sent Time Time TO From CcC Redactions Reason for Redaction
7:53 PM Julie Grand Jacqueline Beaudry
8:34 PM Chuck Warpehoski Jacqueline Beaudry
Howard Lazarus,
8:41 PM City Council Jacqueline Beaudry Stephen Postema




Alexa, Jennifer

From: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 7:53 PM
To: Grand, Julie

Subject: Public meeting on October 11

Can you send me the details of the meeting you announced during Council Communications?



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 8:34 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Subject: amendment

Replace first resolved with:

RESOLVED, That the Ann Arbor City Council requests staff add an Allen Creek Greenway Master
Plan -- Phase 2 from State Street and Stimpson Street to Ellsworth Road at the City’s southern
boundary to the Capital Improvements Plan.

Chuck Warpehoski

Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5
cwarpehoski@a2gov.org

c: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act.



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 8:41 PM
To: *City Council Members (All)

Cc: Lazarus, Howard; Postema, Stephen
Subject: FW: amendment

From: Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2016 8:34 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Subject: amendment

Replace first resolved with:

RESOLVED, That the Ann Arbor City Council requests staff add an Allen Creek Greenway Master
Plan -- Phase 2 from State Street and Stimpson Street to Ellsworth Road at the City’s southern
boundary to the Capital Improvements Plan.

Chuck Warpehoski

Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5
cwarpehoski@a2gov.org

¢: 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act.



